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Background
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• On January 27, 2022, City Council authorized agreements 
with The Center for Health Care Services, Fiesta Youth, 
Healthy Futures of Texas, San Antonio AIDS Foundation, 
and San Antonio Nexus Connection, funded by the 
Ending the HIV Epidemic (EHE) grant.

• The agreements serve to provide a peer recovery 
specialist for referrals to substance use disorder 
treatment programs, HIV and syphilis testing, outreach, 
and participation in the End Stigma End HIV Alliance. 



Background

3

• Metro Health seeks to amend the 
agreements to expand services to  
include linkage to services, 
continued peer recruitment, HIV 
testing, outreach services, and 
expand the participation in the 
End Stigma End HIV Alliance to 
include data sharing.



Fiscal Impact
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• Term: August 1, 2022 through July 31, 2023.

• Amount: No additional cost to Metro Health.

• There is no impact to the General Fund.



Recommendation
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• Staff recommends City Council approve amendments to 
the agreements with  The Center for Health Care Services, 
Fiesta Youth, Healthy Futures of Texas, San Antonio AIDS 

Foundation, and San Antonio Nexus Connection.


